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The Department of Music’s month-long celebration of the voice begins
Sunday, September 15, with a recital by the Department’s Statesboro-
based Vocal Arts faculty. The recital features performances by faculty
members Marquese Carter, Arikka Gregory, Sarah Hancock, Allen
Henderson, Jonathan Murphy, Briana Sosenheimer, and our very special
guest, Jane Redding Marrero, with assistance at the piano by
collaborative artists Ken Chan, Jonathan Murphy, and Karla Rocker.
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The concert is free and open to the public, and begins at 5:00 pm (note
the start time) in the Carol A. Carter Recital Hall on Georgia Southern’s
Statesboro Campus.

The celebration continues Saturday, October 5 with the annual Vocal Arts
Gala, featuring Southern Chorale, University Singers, Southern
Gentlemen, Southern Sirens, as well as specially-selected student
soloists, and concludes with Georgia Southern Opera’s performances of
Claudio Monteverdi’s masterpiece, L’Orfeo, October 18 and 19 in the
Carol A. Carter Recital Hall (7:30pm).

BUT NOT JUST THE VOICE!

While these three concerts highlight our Vocal Arts program in particular,
there is much more happening at the Department in the coming weeks.

*FACULTY SHOWCASE CONCERTS RESCHEDULED

The Faculty Showcase concert performances that were cancelled
because of Hurricane Dorian have been rescheduled:

Statesboro Campus:

Sunday, September 29, 7:30pm, Carol A. Carter Recital Hall
Armstrong Campus:

Tuesday, October 1, 7:30pm, Fine Arts Auditorium

The concert features a variety of exciting performances by our talented
faculty from both the Statesboro and Armstrong Campuses. The events
are free and open to the public.

*INSTRUMENTAL ENSEMBLE CONCERTS

The Jazz Ensemble follows up its Savannah Jazz Festival performance
with a Statesboro concert Thursday, September 26 at 7:30pm at the
Performing Arts Center.

The Georgia Southern Symphony’s Chamber Orchestra performs at
the Carol A. Carter Recital Hall on Sunday, October 6 at 3:00pm.

The Symphonic Wind Ensemble and Wind Symphony perform their
first concert of the season at the Performing Arts Center Tuesday, October
8 at 7:30pm.




The Armstrong Wind Ensemble performs its first Fall concert on
Tuesday, October 15 at the Fine Arts Auditorium on the Armstrong
Campus.

*PIANO EVENTS

The Piano In The Arts series continues with “Trendsetting Pianists,”
Thursday, October 3 in the Fine Arts Auditorium.

Students from the Statesboro Campus perform in the Fall’'s Keyboard
Area Recital on Friday, October 11.

For a complete schedule of Upcoming Events in the Department, visit
http://cah.georgiasouthern.edu/music/
and click on "Concerts/Events."
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